ATTENTION CLASS OF 2025:

TIME IS RUNNING OUT
TO SIGN UP FOR SENIOR PORTRAITS!

Upstate Images photographers will be at the high school on the following dates:

July 26th -August 8th in the Library Media Center
(STUDENTS MUST ENTER THE SCHOOL IN DOOR #54, THE SOUTH ENTRANCE)

What is required for the yearbook:

Platinum

https.//www.upstate-images.com/seniors

Yearbook only

OR CALL UPSTATE IMAGES:

855-773-3321

For consistency of the background & dress requirements, a portrait sitting should be scheduled with Upstate
Images to be included in your senior yearbook. This process begins during your Junior year.
Deadlines must be met to be included in the yearbook; please have your portrait taken as soon as possible.
Dates and times are limited, so sign up for your slot today.




